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AR 18 Faces Additional Misinformation 

 
For more information, contact:                  January 4, 2024                        
Rep. Brandtjen (414) 915-8425     

Madison – State Representative Janel Brandtjen released the following statement on the 
initial resolution (AR 18) to impeach Meagan Wolfe:  

“AR 18 is not a bill; it’s a non-binding resolution and is the first step in impeaching Meagan 
Wolfe. It has faced additional hurdles as Speaker Vos and Representative Steffen have 
created obstacles by pretending that the resolution requires a committee hearing or 
committee vote. Resolutions can go directly to the floor for passage but are only sent to 
committees when leadership wants them to die. Once again, Robin Vos is doing 
everything he can to protect Meagan Wolfe. It’s a shame that the misinformation 
continues instead of addressing the chief election officer in Wisconsin, who has repeatedly 
broken the law without consequences.  

God bless the State of Wisconsin in 2024 as Republicans refuse to address Administrator 
Wolfe’s misdeeds.” 
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